

Manhasset Union Free School District Return to: IDX 10300 SW Greenburg Rd. Suite 570 Portland, OR 97223 23500

To Enroll, Please Call:
1-833-903-3648
Or Visit:
<a href="https://app.idx.us/account-creation/protect">https://app.idx.us/account-creation/protect</a>

Enrollment Code: <<XXXXXXXX>>

<<First Name>> <<Last Name>> <<Address1>> <<Address2>> <<City>>, <<State>> <<Zip>>>

November 12, 2021

Dear <<First Name>> <<Last Name>>,

Manhasset Union Free School District ("MUFSD") recently experienced a data security incident that involved some of your personal information including your name, Social Security number and/or financial account number. This notice explains measures we have taken and additional steps you may consider taking in response.

We encourage you to remain vigilant by regularly reviewing your credit reports and financial account statements for any unauthorized activity. If you see charges or activity you did not authorize, please contact the relevant provider immediately. As a precaution, we are offering you two years of complimentary identity monitoring services through IDX. IDX identity protection services include: two years of credit and CyberScan monitoring, a \$1,000,000 insurance reimbursement policy, and fully managed identity theft recovery services.

We encourage you to contact IDX with any questions and to enroll in free identity protection services by calling 1-833-903-3648 or going to <a href="https://app.idx.us/account-creation/protect">https://app.idx.us/account-creation/protect</a> and using the Enrollment Code provided above. Please note the deadline to enroll is February 12, 2022. For more information on identity theft prevention, please see the pages following this letter.

Please be assured that MUFSD takes data security very seriously and we are implementing several additional measures to enhance our security in an effort to prevent an incident like this from reoccurring in the future. If you have any questions, please call 1-833-903-3648 Monday through Friday from 9 am to 9 pm ET.

Sincerely,

Dr. Gaurav Passi Acting Superintendent

Manhasset Union Free School District

- Experian Security Freeze, PO Box 9554, Allen, TX 75013, www.experian.com
- TransUnion Security Freeze, PO Box 2000, Chester, PA 19016, www.transunion.com
- Equifax Security Freeze, PO Box 105788, Atlanta, GA 30348, www.equifax.com

You'll need to supply your name, address, date of birth, Social Security number and other personal information.

After receiving your freeze request, each credit bureau will provide you with a unique PIN (personal identification number) or password. Keep the PIN or password in a safe place. You will need it if you choose to lift the freeze.

How do I lift a freeze? A freeze remains in place until you ask the credit bureau to temporarily lift it or remove it altogether. If the request is made online or by phone, a credit bureau must lift a freeze within one hour. If the request is made by mail, then the bureau must lift the freeze no later than three business days after getting your request.

If you opt for a temporary lift because you are applying for credit or a job, and you can find out which credit bureau the business will contact for your file, you can save some time by lifting the freeze only at that particular credit bureau. Otherwise, you need to make the request with all three credit bureaus.